
 
 
Fall Campaign : New Church Sign! 
As is our custom here at Eastwood we have a Fall Campaign where we 
raise money towards a special project connected with our property.  This 
year our goal is raise money for a new church sign at the front of our 
property!  Please be in prayer and consider how you can give above and 
beyond your regular giving’s towards this project.  Make sure your envelope 
is marked “Fall Campaign” or “Church Sign” to go towards this special 
project! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Staff: 
Lead Pastor – Tim Beerman 
Assistant Pastor – Gerry Benn 
Worship Director – Paul Elliott 
Office Administrator – Danielle Pollnow 
Custodian – Katie Austin  
Bookkeeper – Barbara Gorman 
 
Contact Us: 
Web - www.efbc.net Email – info@efbc.net Phone – 519-633-4131 
 
Office Hours: 
Monday – Thursday: 8:30am – 3:00pm  

Sunday Morning – 10:45am 
Pastor Tim 

“What is Supernatural Love?” 
I John 4:8-12 

 
Sunday Evening – 6:00pm  

Growth Groups 
 

 

Eastwood Baptist Church 
Sunday, October 4th, 2015 

mailto:info@efbc.net


Welcome! We are delighted you have come to worship with us today. Our 
prayer is that you would experience God’s presence and leave with renewed 
hope and joy. We would appreciate having a record of your visit so please 
complete the grey welcome card in the pew rack. You can place it on the 
offering plate or hand it in to the Welcome Centre in the foyer on your way 
out. 
 
 
 
 
 
            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Financial Update: 
September 27th                  $5,857.25 

The offering is intended for our regular attendees. If you are visiting, please do not 
feel obliged to give! 

 
Prayer Concerns 

If you have a need that you would like our prayer teams to be praying for, please 
contact Vern and Phyllis Peterson (519-631-4987). 
Health Needs: Sandy and George Clarke, Dolly Connoy, Bill Dean, Coby Fondse, 
Ruth Fowler, Cindy Glen, Barbara Ramshall, Glen Rice, Bob Rozell, Cassie Stafford, 
Barb and Keith Vernum, Sandra Wallman, David Winder, Alex and Grace Wood. 
Shut-Ins: Walt Carter, Doreen Martin, Vonne Mannering, Ferne Jameson, Anna Mae 
Barrett, Iva Baker, Lorna Shaw and Vi McLorn. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Adult Ministry 
There are two adult Sunday School classes: 1 Samuel (taught by Pastor Gerry) and 
AD: The Bible Continues – the Book of Acts (taught by Dave Pentz and Jon 
McCurry).  
 
Turkey Bowl! It’s time for the annual Thanksgiving Men’s Flag Football Game. Join 
us at Optimist Park @ 9:00am on Monday, October 12th.  Women – you can come 
too and enjoy some great fellowship with other ladies! 
 
Children’s Ministry 
There are a variety of opportunities to serve in children’s ministry this fall. If you think 
this would be a good fit for you to use your gifts, please contact Don and Kathy 
Naylor. 
 
Youth Ministry: 
Sr. High Bible Study – Wednesday evenings from 7:00 – 8:30pm @ the church. We 
will be meeting in the MEZZ.  
 
Jr. High – Thursday evenings from 6:30 – 8:00pm @ the church. Parents please pick 
up at the back gym doors!   
 
Prayer Partners. We try to ensure every student in the youth ministry is partnered 
with an adult that will commit to pray for them over the upcoming year. There is a 
need for more prayer partners this year! If you would be willing to pray for a student 
please contact the Pollnows. 
 
Bedlam! November 13 – 15th @ Muskoka Woods! Cost for the weekend is $145.00 
– registration forms and a deposit are due by October 25th to hold your spot!  If cost 
is prohibitive for you please see the Pollnows – sponsorship and payment plans are 
an option! 
 
Other Announcements: 
October calendars are available at the Welcome Centre. 
 
Door to Door Outreach. Please join us in praying for the people of St.Thomas 
reached through our door-to-door evangelistic outreach. Prayer lists may be picked 
up at the Welcome Centre. When people work, when people pray, God works! 
 
Sponsor a Student. Coming up in November we have our junior high retreat – 
Bedlam!  If you are able to help sponsor a student to go or can donate to helping 
keep the cost down for families please see the Pollnows. 
 
Membership: We look forward to welcoming Ruth Fowler into membership at our 
next Lord’s Table on November 1st.  Ruth is currently in Texas and will be returning in 
the New Year.  Any concerns about this may be forwarded to Jason Keillor, the Chair 
of the Elders. 
 
Over the past few months we as leadership here at EFBC have been closely 
examining how we govern ourselves in relation to our property and policies. 
As a result, going forward any fees for the usage of the building will be 
applicable to both members and non-members alike. If you require further 
clarification contact the office for direction. 

This Week at Eastwood: 
Tuesday: 
9:30am – Women of Power 
1:00pm – Staff Meeting  
 
Wednesday: 
7:00pm – Sr. High Bible Study 
8:30pm – Men’s Basketball 
 
Thursday: 
10:00am – Prayer Meeting / Bible Study  
6:30pm – Jr. High  
 
Saturday: 
10:00am – Worship Team Practice 
 
Sunday: 
Thanksgiving Sunday! 
9:30am – Sunday School 
10:45am – Morning Worship Service  
6:00pm – No Service 


